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Hi Everyone,  

I hope you are all keeping well and keeping safe in these still very, 

difficult times.  

I am glad to say that we have settled into the Wisteria Hotel very 

nicely and it is great seeing our members interacting with each other. 

Some are just talking and catching up on what they have been doing 

while others are playing games. But everyone is enjoying the 

food!  

We have had a few new members join us and they look like they are 

really enjoying themselves.  It was so lovely to see our regular 

members going up to them to say hello and introducing themselves.  

I would like to say a massive thank you to our Leaders and Jacqui, 

who do a fantastic job for us - helping at the Wisteria, doing lots of 

work behind the scenes, preparing for the Google Meet sessions and 

for when we go out. 

As you all know Jacqui has been awarded the British Empire Medal, 

for which we all give Jacqui an absolutely massive congratulations. 

Jacqui should have been presented with her medal by now, but 

unfortunately due to covid rules, the ceremony got cancelled. I think 

you will all agree with me that Jacqui is a very specially person, 

especially to our group, even without the medal and hopefully we will 

have news soon as to when the ceremony will be. 

Although covid rules are changing, hopefully for the better, we as a 

group have decided to take things slowly and are looking at activities 

that have the best covid rules in place. This is purely so we can try our 

best to keep every as safe as possible. Again, we will let you all know if 

anything changes.  

Keep safe everyone and thank you for sticking with us in these trying 

times. 

Karen Gray 

Chair                                Charity Registration Number: 1190545  

Email: ohcrutland@gmail.com 

Website: http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

Twitter: https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/ohcrutland2015 

 

  

If you are interested in joining the 

Out of Hours Club Rutland or if 

you would like more information 

about what we do please contact 

us via ohcrutland@gmail.com   

 

 

 

Although we have had funding, 

grants and donations we are a 

charity and we are constantly 

looking at various means of 

getting funds to pay for 

• personal assistants 

• an activity 

• transport 

If you can help us in any way or for 

more information about providing 

grants, donations or funds     

please do contact us via 

ohcrutland@gmail.com  

Thank you. 
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